
 

The Gila National Forest recently started the next phase of the Forest Plan Revision process.   

This round of meetings is an opportunity to: 
• Create shared understanding of desired conditions on the Forest and other plan components  
• Learn about and provide input on the next steps in the Plan Revision process 
• Keep stakeholders informed and involved in the forest plan revision effort 

COMMUNITY MEETINGS 
• Scheduled for the late afternoon/evening, easier for members of the public to participate 
• Includes opportunities to interact with Forest Service staff and provide comments 
• No need to RSVP for the community meetings 

Date Time Location 

Monday, June 12th 5-7:30 pm Quemado High School New Gym, 3484 Hwy 60 Quemado, NM 

Tuesday, June 13th 5-7:30 pm Catron County Fairgrounds Building, Hwy 12, Reserve, NM 

Wednesday, June 14th 5-7:30 pm Grant County Conference Center, 3031 Highway 180 East, 
Silver City, NM 

Thursday, June 15th 5-7:30 pm Albert Lyon Event Center, 2953 South Broadway,  
Truth or Consequences, NM 

Friday, June 16th 2-4:30 pm NM Farm and Ranch Museum, 4100 Dripping Springs Rd 
Las Cruces, NM 

 
TECHNICAL MEETING 

• Scheduled for extended period during the day to encourage participation by interested local 
governments, state/federal agencies, non-governmental organizations, and members of the 
public 

• More time for discussion on topics and get into the details more 
• Please RSVP for Technical Meeting by email (gilaplan@fs.fed.us) or call (575-388-8280) 

Date Time Location 

Wednesday, June 14th 10am-3pm Grant County Conference Center, 3031 Highway 180 East, 
Silver City, NM 

 

 Your input will help develop forest plan direction that will provide for a healthy, diverse, and productive Forest. 

 Information can be found on our website at: http://go.usa.gov/h88k. 

 Email us at: gilaplan@fs.fed.us with any comments, questions, or additional ideas. 
 

 

Gila National Forest 
3005 E. Camino del Bosque 

Silver City, NM 88061 
http://www.fs.usda.gov/gila 

Phone: 575-388-8201 
 

 
USDA prohibits discrimination against its customers. If you believe you experienced discrimination when obtaining services from USDA, participating in a USDA program, or a program that 

receives financial assistance from USDA, you may file a complaint with USDA. To file a program discrimination complaint, please visit 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html 
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